OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
AMERICAN SAMOA GOVERNMENT

January 8, 2024

GENERAL MEMORANDUM NO. 006 —24

To: Secretary of Samoan Affairs, CEOs, Presidents and Executive Directors of
Authorities, Directors, Agency and Office Heads

From: Governor of American Samoa

Subject: Donation for Title Bestowment Ceremony

The Title Bestowment Ceremony for Lieutenant Governor Talauega has been postponed.
Therefore, the call for donations is withdrawn until further notice.

Thank vou to the Cabinet Members who have submitted their contribution. Please note, your
donation will be returned promptly.

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation.

LE P. S. MAUGA
Governor
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